
Friday 23rd May 2025  
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Another busy week for the Ducks. We had a visit from the Reception teachers at Norland who 

loved meeting the children, especially the siblings of children they already knew. They were very 

impressed by the children's knowledge and general ability and the children all seemed immediately 

comfortable in their company. The children have also had a busy week telling their own dinosaur 

stories and illustrating them. They have also been building, painting, sculpting, and enjoying some 

group writing sessions.   

 

After Half Term: 

 

Literacy: We will continue with the remaining dinosaur stories but we will also introduce our new 

topic of space. The children will continue with their individual reading as well as group writing 

sessions to practise letter formation and spellings.  

Maths: We will be continuing to work on the concept of time, discussing digital and analogue 

clocks. We will also be working on combining two groups of objects.  

Understanding of the World: We will be learning about astronauts, life in space, the solar system 

and even an alien or two.  

Snack: pears, toast, bananas, carrots, melon.  

 

Other: 

Thank you to all the parents who came to see us this week for your last parent teacher meetings, 

its always lovely to see you all and we are delighted at the continued progress of all the Ducks as 

we get closer to the end of the year.  

 

 

Have a lovely half term and we will look forward to seeing you all in a week! 

 

Miss Georgina and Miss Sarah 


